350 10th Avenue, Suite 600
San Diego, CA 92101

April 12,2011

Mr. Rick Bollinger

City of San Diego

Cable Administrator

202 C Street, 11™ Floor, MS 11A
San Diego, CA. 92101

SUBJECT: Cox Communications Video Service Application for the City of San Diego
Dear Mr. Bollinger:

In accordance with California’s Digital Infrastructure Competition Act (DIVCA), CoxCom
Inc., doing business as Cox Communications, is planning to standardize our franchise
operations and is seeking a state authorized franchise to provide video service in areas of the
city of San Diego, currently covered by a local franchise agreement with the City. Cox will
continue to pay franchise fees to the City on a quarterly basis, maintain our awarding-winning
customer service and continue to support community initiatives.

Enclosed is a copy of the state authorized franchise application submitted to the California
Public Utilities Commission on February 1, 2011 pursuant to California Public Utilities Code
§ 5840(e)(1)(D).

If you have additional questions or require additional information, please don’t hesitate to
contact me at (619) 266-5653 or Joe Gabaldon/Ileana Ovalle, Senior Manager, Government
and Community Relations at (619) 266-5370/(619) 266-5261

Sincerely,

o Yk

am Attisha
Vice President, Business Development and External Affairs

cc: Julie Dubick, Chief of Staff, Office of the Mayor, City of San Diego
Michael Morris, Video Franchising and Broadband Deployment Group
California Public Utilities Commission

Enclosure:  State Franchise Application
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